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For Immediate Release 

 

News Release 
Air Service Postponed 

 
Edson, Alberta, May 26th, 2016 – The scheduled air service between Edson and Calgary is being 

postponed for the time being. 

 

Integra Air, the carrier that had planned to bring the service to Edson, has indicated that low ticket sales 

have forced the company to hold back on the flights at this time.  

 

However, Communications Coordinator Steve Bethge says it’s not dead in the water yet. “Integra Air has 

been pleased in their dealings with the Town of Edson and its municipal partners. They’re hopeful they can 

bring back the option when the economics work better and the support from residents is there”. 

 

Bethge says the delay is unfortunate, but the Town of Edson is confident there will be more opportunities for 

our airport in the near future. 
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